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Tuesday 10th December  
Digital Leader Training (Class 2) 
Wednesday 11th December (AM) 
YR 1 – 4 Christmas Cinema Trip 
Thursday 12th December (AM)  
Early Years Christmas Theatre Trip 
Christmas Fayre – 3pm 
Wednesday 18th December (PM)  
Class 2 singing at Close House 
Thursday 19th December 
Christmas lunch, jumper and party (more 
information to follow) 
Friday 20th December 
Christingle Making  
‘Open the Book’ 
 

What is Open the Book? 
Find out more about it… 

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/get-involved/open-the-book/ 
 
 
 

CLUBS (3.30pm – 4.30pm) 
Mondays- Messy Church Club  
Tuesdays - Multi skills Club  

Wednesdays - Dance with Pip 
Thursdays – Christmas Cookery club 

Friday Lunchtime – Mindfulness (no need to book) 
 

After Christmas, our Monday night Messy Church Club  
will be changing to an Art Club and will be ran by Miss Ord. 

More details to follow. 
 

 

PE Kit 
 

Please can children have a 
pair of trainers in their PE 
bag (to be kept at school 
Monday to Friday) as we 

sometimes do PE outdoors. 

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/get-involved/open-the-book/


 

Have a lovely weekend 
everyone, see you on 

Monday! Mrs Hayward 😊 

 

Christmas Fayre  
Thursday 12th December  
 
If anyone (adult or child) would like to donate 
anything handmade to sell during the 
Christmas Fayre that would be amazing! 
 
We plan to run a bottle pull so are asking for 
donations towards this please. 
 
We would also like to run a tombola and are 
asking for small stocking filler type toys and 
sweets or chocolates to keep the children 
(and some adults) entertained! 
Any donations would be most welcome. 
 
The money raised at the fayre will go into the 
school fund which helps us pay for school 
trips and treats for the children throughout 
the year, so it is for a very good cause! 
 
As always your support is vital for these 
events and we all really do appreciate it. 
 

 

Praise Assembly 
 
 
There will be no Praise Assembly 
next week as we will be super 
busy with practises etc  
But we will start these again 
after Christmas. 
 
 
Please remember that on our last 
day, Friday 20th December, school 
closes at 1.30pm. 


